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It's very clear that more rights are being imposed on certain groups of people in this 

state, and rights are being stripped away from the majorities. This is one of them. It's 

also clear that the people imposing these bills have not taken a walk through our 

towns and cities seeing the filth around. I know that Medford isn't any different than 

anywhere. This state is already enabling the homeless to continue taking drugs, get 

free meals and supplies to make our beautiful state turn into a landfill. You know, I 

would have no problem with any of this if they would pick up after themselves. Yet, it 

is very evident they can't do that. You want to make it to where we can't at least clean 

it up and continue to let them build up their trash, their feces, needles, etc.? I would 

very much like to take my child to a city park, but have been fearful of not only the 

ones that are clearly on drugs, but also him finding drug paraphernalia and injuring 

himself or worse. Please vote NO on this bill!!   


